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House Bill (HB) 1600 and Senate Bill (SB) 567 83`a
Legislature, Regular Session, transferred the functions
relating to the economic regulation of water and sewer
utilities from the TCEQ to the PUC effective
September 1, 2014.
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Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

January 10, 2008

Mr. Leonard Dougal
Jackson Walker, LLP
100 Congress Avenue, Suite 1100
Austin, Texas 78701

NOTICE OF DEFICIENCY

Re: Application from Double Diamond Utilities Co., a Texas Corporation, Certificate of
Convenience and Necessity (CCN) No. 12087, to Decertify a Portion of CCN No. 12362 from
Northwest Grayson County WCID 1 and to Amend CCN No. 12087, in Grayson County;
Application No. 35903-C

CN: 600672349; RN: 10145 8115

Dear Mr. Dougal:

Thank you for your letter dated January 3, 2008, requesting a 30 day extension to provide revised
public notices.

Upon further review of the application, additional information is needed to continue processing the
application referenced above.

• The entire proposed area is inside the CCN boundaries of Northwest Grayson County
WCID 1, CCN 12362. Please provide written documentation on how the overlap will
be handled. There are several options to resolving this overlap. One is to amend your
application by submitting revised maps and change the requested CCN area so as to not
include the areas of overlap. The second option is for you to meet with Northwest
Grayson County WCID 1 and work out an agreement whereby Northwest Grayson
County WCID 1 agreeing to decertification of the areas of overlap. Written
documentation from Northwest Grayson County WCID lagreeing to decertification is
required. If an agreement is not reached, you would have to provide compelling
evidence that Northwest Grayson County WCID 1 could not provide acceptable service.

• Please submit a tariff for Double Diamond Utilities Co.

These items must be completed and returned to our office by February 4, 2008. Processing of this
application cannot proceed until the close of the 30 day public comment period which begins after all
the required notices has been given. If we do not receive the requested information by this date, your
application will be returned for failure to prosecute.
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•
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Debbie Reyes-Tamayo at 512/239-4683, or if by
correspondence, include Mail Code 153 in the letterhead address.

Sincerely,
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Tammy Benter, Team Leader
Utilities & Districts Section
Water Supply Division
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